Nareka Jacques

From: Warren and Marilyn Little

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 4:01 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and Councillors:

I am an 87-year old pickleball player who recently moved to Saanichton from Oak Bay. My wife and I love Saanichton but I find the pickleball facilities severely lacking. I seldom can find an available pickleball court without having to drive a long distance.

Please approve the four dedicated pickleball courts for Centennial Park as outlined by the Pickleball community. They will be a great resource for the community to facilitate an active, healthy lifestyle on the peninsula.

Warren Little

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."